
Subject: ICCVAM
Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2007 5:18 PM

Dear Sirs/Madams:
  
 
  
I am a dedicated member of the New England Anti-Vivisection Society. I 
am also a member of a class of people who is strongly dedicated to the 
well-being and care for our "other" animal friends. 
  
As you know, the ECVAM has approved dozens of validated non-animal 
tests while the United States agency has only one. This is hard to believe! 
  
I strongly support the ICCVAM's acceptance of internationally validated 
non-animal testing.
  
Sincerely, 
  
 
  
Susan P. Eisele
  


